Apply for a new subdivision application on frontier. In doing so please upload a pdf of the following:

1. Final subdivision plat.
1. Water rights approval application from the state engineer.
1. Feasibility letter from the health department for the septic systems. 
1. Title report dated within 30 days of your new subdivision submittal date. 
1. Upload this email as proof of pre-application meeting.
1. Upload this email as a street connectivity plan, because we talked about that during our pre application meeting. 

Once you create the new application and once you attach the above items, our technician will add the review fee. Once the fee is paid the application will be marked as accepted for review. 
Let us know if you have other questions.
Thanks,

Steve Burton, AICP
Principal Planner
Weber County Planning Division
2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah, 84401
P: 801-399-8766
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